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. The Director of Central lntelligcncc .

Washington,D. C. 20505
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Major General George D. Miller

Vice Commander in Chief (Designate),
Strategic Air Command

Offutt Air Force Base, Nebraska

Dear George: '

1I would like to express my appreciation for the hopsitality
extended to me by you and your people during my visit to SAC.
The briefings and tours were excellently done and provided me
ﬁith a deeper appreciation of SAC's mission and of the impor-
tance of intelligence to fulfilling that migsion. I look forward:
to continued close cooperation between our two organizations on

intelligence and national security matters. Again let me thank

you for an informative and absorbing day.

Sincerely,

) s

William J. Casey
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